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Octboer Meeting Notes: By Phil Szafranski 
This meeting had nine members attending.  The meeting focused on the 
discussion of the recent Jamboree from the prior week.  Structure maps 
were drawn at the meeting to discuss the more productive areas found at 
the outing.  The overall fishing was tough in Kentucky during most of the 
week, however, as the back end of the week progressed, more fish were 
caught.   

Remember that the November 10th meeting will be our annual business 
meeting.  We will be discussing current job responsibilities, along with any 
ideas that fellow members want to introduce for the betterment of the Club 
in 2012.  This is your time to impact positive change in the club for future 
meetings.  All ideas are certainly welcome!  If you would like to introduce 
an idea prior to the business meeting to allow other members time for 
consideration, please email me at szafranski1@sbcglobal.net.  
 
Club Notes: 
Jim Taylor: “Any interest in a club outing to Shelbyville for next 
spring?  I'll do the legwork, e.g. search for lodging, arrange for a group 
rate(if available), boat launches, etc.  What with the nation's foremost 
expert on Shelbyville (Jim Shell) in our club, we could have lots of 
discussion about fishing the lake.” 
 
Fishing Reports:  
Over the past couple of months we have received a number of reports from 
all the Midwest and Canada showing how deadly the spoonplugging 
knowledge is when applied to anybody of water. By following the basic 
guidelines our club members have made some outstanding catches even 
under terrible fishing conditions. Thanks Buck!! 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 









 



 
 
 

SPOONPLUGGER WEB SITES :  
Spoonpluggers of America: 

nsoa.info 
Buck’s Baits: 

buckperry.com 
Discussion Board, links, and more: 

spoonplugger.net  
Newsletter Editor: Mike Lynch Mlynch7734@hotmail.com 708 655 7667 

 


